
From: Shirley Melnicoe <s  
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 3:25:02 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Support Measure Y and Residents' Wishes  
  

Dear Council Members                                                        March 6, 2023 

 

The voice of the people has spoken when they passed Measure Y – to restrict the height of the 
buildings to 55 feet.  San Mateo is a lovely town that should not emulate the misguided 
hodge  podge of Redwood City.  We need to keep the integrity of our town and listen to the 

residents.  Please continue to support Measure Y. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Shirley Melnicoe 

Resident of San Mateo 
 
 




